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Gregorio Nicolas Ramos, President 

Chem Klean Corporation 

9330 NW 100th Street  

Medley, FL 33178 

nramos@chemklean.com 

 

Re: Chem Klean Corp OGC No.19-1600 Case Closure Letter 

 EPA ID FLR000231258 

 Miami Dade County 

 

Dear Mr. Ramos: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that upon further review of documentation provided, 

the Department has determined to close the above referenced case.  A link of the inspection 

report is attached for your records, and any non-compliance items which may have been 

identified at the time of inspection have been corrected.   

 

The Department appreciates your efforts and cooperation in bringing this facility into compliance 

with state and federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Romina 

Lancellotti at 561-681-6624 or via e-mail at: Romina.lancellotti@floridaDEP.gov 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jason Andreotta 

Director 

Southeast District 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

 

Oculus Link:  Hazardous Waste Final Inspection Report 

 

ec: Norva Blandin, SED via email Norva.blandin@Floridadep.gov 

Romina Lancellotti, SED via email Romina.Lancelotti@floridadep.gov 
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